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General Information 
 
The Ontario Visiting Graduate Student (OVGS) Program allows a graduate student 
enrol
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Reporting of Marks: It is the responsibility of the student to arrange to have an official 
record  (for example, an official transcript, where possible) sent by the Host University to 
the Graduate Dean of the Home University as soon as the final mark is available. The 
student is required to pay any costs connected with this service (for example, transcript 
charges). An interim record may be provided by the Host University in the form of a 
signed memorandum by the course instructor.  
 
Failure to meet this responsibility may result in the student being assigned a failing 
grade for the course(s) at the Home University. 
 
Withdrawal from Course(s): An official withdrawal form is available in all Graduate 




